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June 2025 

Dear parents, dear students, dear friends of the iDSB, 

We are delighted to present you with the June edition of our newsletter. This issue is once again 

packed with exciting news, current developments and insights into upcoming events and projects. 

As always, we look forward to your feedback and will be happy to answer any questions you may 

have. 

Enjoy reading! 

Your iDSB team 






























